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Welcome back Key Stage 1! What a pleasure it is to be welcoming back
all of our amazing Year 1 and 2 children this academic year. What a
joy it has been this week to see everyone looking so smart in their

school uniform and I am sure that this is the beginning of an amazing
school year judging by how well each and every one of you have come

back to school.



This half term, our fantastic topic is called 'On Our Doorstep'. This
means we will be learning all about Leeds, Leeds, Leeds! We will also be
learning about Bramley and the children will have the opportunity to

explore our local history and all the things our local area has to
offer. We also have some special visitors coming in to talk to the

children too - including our own Burley Banksy! 

https://twitter.com/bramley_park
https://bramleyparkacademy.co.uk/


This half term your child will need their trainers in school on
the following days for PE:

Miss Millington's class - TUESDAY
Miss James' class - WEDNESDAY 
Miss Gregory's class - THURSDAY

 For Autumn 1, children will wear their indoor kit and
therefore a change of clothes is not necessary. 

Thank you for your support with this. 

This year, we have started a new phonics programme called Supersonic
Phonic Friends. 

Every week, every child will have a book sent home to read that
practises the sounds they will have learnt the previous week in their

phonics group. Please make sure your child brings their book in weekly
so that they can keep up with their correct phonics sound. 

We will also be sending a newsletter home that looks like the picture
you can see below. This is so you can practise the sounds the children

have been learning in their group with your child at home. 


